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October 22, 2020 

 
 
Western Virginia Regulatory Section 
NAO-2015-01440 (Thompson Place Farm Mitigation Bank) 
 
 
Thompson Place Farm Mitigation Bank 
c/o Elizabeth Obenshain 
2010 Prices Fork Road 
Blacksburg, Virginia 24060 
 
Dear Ms. Obenshain: 
 
 This letter is in regard to your 15% initial credit release request from the 
Thompson Place Farm Mitigation Bank located in Montgomery County, Virginia.  The 
documents supporting your request were coordinated with the Interagency Review 
Team (IRT) in August 2020.  All issues have been resolved from the IRT during this 
coordination.     
 
 Based on the above coordination, the IRT Chairs, the Virginia Department of 
Environmental Quality and the US Army Corps of Engineers Norfolk District, approve 
the release of 2179 stream credits and 0.36 wetland credits from the above referenced 
site for the initial credit release, per the credit release schedule.   
 
 All required documents have been submitted and loaded into RIBITS.       
 
 If you have any questions, please contact me, either via telephone at 434-973-
0568 or via email at: vincent.d.pero@usace.army.mil. 
 
         

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Vincent D. Pero 

Western Virginia Regulatory Section 
 
 
Copies Furnished: 
IRT Members 
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